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Fidget Quilts 

According to the Alzheimer's Association, an estimated 5.2 million 

Americans of all ages had Alzheimer's disease in 2013. This includes 

an estimated 5 million people age 65 and older and approximately 

200,000 individuals younger than age 65 who had younger-onset Alz-

heimer's. Frequetly, patients with Alzheimer's and other forms of 

dementia get fidgety hands. Fidget quilts are a soothing thing to 

those patients because the quilt gives their hands something to do. 

Make your own fidget quilt for the person in your life with Alzhei-

mer's or just to donate to someone in a care center with the simple 

steps in Quilters Newsletter June/July 2014.  

Our instructions for Fidget 

Quilts are on page 2! 

A PDF version of the Quilters Newsletter article is also available on the WQG web site: www.westervillequiltguild.com. 

http://www.quiltandsewshop.com/category/s?keyword=Quilters+Newsletter+June%2FJuly+2014


 

 

Newsletter Information 

Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address:  

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 

items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you know of a member that does not 

have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. 

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter

